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October 31, 2013

David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

P.O. Box 93924     
Albuquerque, New Mexico  87199
RE:
Beehive Homes – SW Corner Four Hills Road and Wenonah NE
      L23/E022
Four Hills Village Shopping Center, Tract 1-B2 
             PE Stamp: 10/31/13       
Erosion & Sediment Control Plan for Building Permit 
Dear Mr. Soule, 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10/31/2013, the above referenced Erosion and Sediment Control (ESC) Plan is approved for Building Permit.  
Pending City Council approval of the revised Drainage Ordinance, we are currently not requiring the City issued ESC Permits.  The Contractor and Owner do still need to complete the eNOI (Notice Of Intent) through the EPA website, prior to construction.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at grolson@cabq.gov or phone 924-3994.

Sincerely, 
Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Orig:
Drainage file  L23-E022 – ESC Plan
c.pdf
Addressee via Email: david@riograndeengineering.com 
    Richard J. Berry, Mayor
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